
Assembly Guide
Bollard Signs

Step 1
Grab your bollard sign and place 
it on a flat surface, print side 
down.

Step 2
Time to channel your inner 
origami master! Fold along each 
crease, don’t forget the tabs. 
Use your palm to make those 
creases nice and sharp.

Step 4
To secure your bollard sign 
in its new shape, locate the 
tabs and slide them into their 
corresponding slots with 
precision – think of it like 
locking the pieces of a puzzle in 
place.

Step 3
Carefully fold your bollard into 
the correct shape as indicated, 
ensuring all edges align 
perfectly.

Step 5
Secure the top of the banner to 
the top pole. Congratulations, 
you’ve just graduated from 
Banner Assembly University 
with flying colors! Your pull-up 
banner is now ready to steal the 
show.


